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Center 

Council Members 
First Year of Term 

Even Year 
Second Year of Term 

Odd Year 
Principal 

Natalie Ball Beckie Rasmussen Amy Adams 
Chelsea Keith - Vice Chair Kira Haslam Teacher (Odd Year) 

Cassie Carson Kristina Leikam - Chair Shelby Mason 
Anthony Ecevedo  Teacher (Even Year) 

    Eden Gabbitas 
      

In Attendance  
 
Kira Haslam 
Chelsea Keith 
Anthony Ecevedo 
Cassie Carson 
Nicole Sant (in place for Shelby Mason) 
Natalie Ball 
 

Agenda 
  
• Approval of Prior Meeting’s Minutes 

​ Motion to approve minutes. Cassie Carson motioned. Seconded by Natalie Ball. 

Minutes were approved.  

• Principal’s Update 

​ Shelby Mason is leaving so a new teacher was hired on Tuesday February 25th 

and has started.  



Principal Adams highlighted that there is now enough 1st Grade enrollment to do a 2 

teacher model in first grade French for next year. She also highlighted that we just 

finished the 2nd round of Acadience testing (Middle of the Year). She shared that in 

20-21 we had 55% growth in acadience. 21-22 we had 61% growth. This data is just 

assessing the K-3. The last 2 years data assesses the whole school. We saw 69% 

growth for the whole school in 2023 and 65% growth for last year. We are continuing to 

work on MAZE strategies to help the students.  

• Review Current Land Trust & TSSA Budgets 

●​ Link to 2024-25 Land Trust Plan 

●​ Land Trust Acadience growth data 

2024-2025 Land Trust plan was reviewed. 

●​ 2025-26 Land Trust Plan 

The plan for 2025-2026 was reviewed. It was explained that the plan will fund 6 out of 

12 total aids that we have for Reading. It also pays for STEM and PE teachers. It was 

also highlighted that it provides a stipend for SST (student success committee) teachers 

and the importance of that committee to help the students.   

Plan was reviewed and Cassie Carson voted to approve the plan. Kira Haslam 

seconded.  

●​ Other 

We discussed the recent chipotle fundraiser in which $215 was raised. It was discussed 

whether to hold another fundraiser potentially with Nothing bundt Cakes and was 

decided to review this at a later date.   

The principal also shared that office referrals have decreased dramatically this year due 

to the implementation of the house system.  

Next Meeting: TBD 

 

Meeting adjourned by Chelsea Keith and was seconded by Cassie Carson.  

https://schoollandtrust.schools.utah.gov/publicschoolplan?endingSchoolYear=2025&schoolDistrict=653&schoolId=186259&schoolNumber=121
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